
Neighborhood Advisory Committee Meeting Notes 
Westchester Senior Center 
May 14, 2014, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m.  
 
Committee members present 
 
Grace Yao - LMU Director of Community Relations 
Hampton Cantrell – Representative, LMU Department of Public Safety 
Nate Kaplan - Representative, Office of Councilman Mike Bonin, District 11 
Cyndi Hench – Representative, Westchester-Playa del Rey Neighborhood Council 
Patricia Lyon – Representative, Westchester-Playa del Rey Neighborhood Council 
Linda Kokelaar – Community Representative 
Shirley Sher – Community Representative   
Ross Williams – Community Representative   
Officer John Richardson – Representative, Los Angeles Police Department 
 
 
General Updates 
 

1. Based on questions that were submitted by community members at previous NAC 
meetings and community gatherings, LMU posted a list of Q&A’s on its website. This list 
can be found on www.lmu.edu/community under the “NAC” drop down menu.  

2. The residents from a block of Fordham Ave submitted a petition to the City for 
preferential parking on their street.  

 
The first half of this meeting was spent reviewing some of the Q&A’s that were printed out for all 
attendees (also available online) and provided local residents with the opportunity to ask follow 
up questions.  
 
Councilman Bonin was in attendance and spent the bulk of the second half of the meeting 
addressing and answering questions from those in attendance. 
 

http://www.lmu.edu/community

